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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for consideration of others at this time 

when dropping off/collecting children.  We know 

how difficult and worrying these last weeks are with 

the Christmas holidays approaching.  

Letters 

This week we have issued two letters, one from myself 

and GCC regarding COVID detailing the steps we 

are all taking to stay safe and the other one with 

details of our Snow Plan in case of bad weather.  

Please let Miss Agg know if you have not received 

these and she will send another copy through to you. 

School Pick-up Time 

A reminder about procedure, if you are late for any 

reason collecting your child from school and your 

usual door is closed.  Please could you not go to 

reception, make your way to the Breakfast 

Club/Afterschool Club door (white door at the rear of 

the school) and ring the bell.  Your child will always be  

taken there if you miss your collection time.  Thank you. 

Thank you from Teams 4 U 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Wishes  

Mrs Davis 

Diary Dates 
 

December 

w/c  Class Christmas Parties 

14th  and Christmas Crafts 

18th  Christmas Lunch 

End of Term 2 

January 

4th Inset Training Day 

5th Start of Term 3 

28th Rec & Y6 Screening 
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